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JBoss: Developer's Guide Jun 24 2019 Build your own enterprise applications and integration flows with
JBoss and its products About This Book Build fast, smart, and flexible applications using JBoss Couple
one or more JBoss products to effectively solve various business problems Explore the JBoss product
ecosystem for improving the performance of your projects Who This Book Is For If you are a Java developer
who wants to have a complete view of the JBoss ecosystem or quickly explore a specific JBoss Product,
then this is the book you want. Integrators and consultants, familiar with JBoss, who want integrate
several JBoss products within their ongoing project will also find this book useful. What You Will Learn
Create new applications or integrate existing systems with JBoss products Setup and manage a JBoss domain
Setup and manage a JBoss Fuse cluster with Fabric and Apache Karaf Create and deploy OSGi applications on
JBoss Fuse containersv Manage enterprise data with JBoss Datagrid Aggregate various data sources with
JBoss Data virtualization to offer data as a service Optimize your business and workflows with both JBoss
Business RulesManagement System and JBoss Business Process Management platforms. In Detail Have you often
wondered what is the best JBoss product to solve a specific problem? Do you want to get started with a
specific JBoss product and know how to integrate different JBoss products in your IT Systems? Then this
is the book for you. Through hands-on examples from the business world, this guide presents details on
the major products and how you can build your own Enterprise services around the JBoss ecosystem.
Starting with an introduction to the JBoss ecosystem, you will gradually move on to developing and
deploying clustered application on JBoss Application Server, and setting up high availability using
undertow or HA proxy loadbalancers. As you are moving to a micro service archicture, you will be taught
how to package existing Java EE applications as micro service using Swarm or create your new micro
services from scratch by coupling most popular Java EE frameworks like JPA, CDI with Undertow handlers.
Next, you will install and configure JBoss Data grid in development and production environments, develop
cache based applications and aggregate various data source in JBoss data virtualization. You will learn
to build, deploy, and monitor integration scenarios using JBoss Fuse and run both producers/consumers
applications relying on JBoss AMQ. Finally, you will learn to develop and run business workflows and make
better decisions in your applications using Drools and Jboss BPM Suite Platform. Style and Approach The
book works through the major JBoss products, with examples and instructions to help you understand each
product and how they work together.
ActionScript Developer's Guide to PureMVC Jan 30 2020 Gain hands-on experience with PureMVC, the popular
open source framework for developing maintainable applications with a Model-View-Controller architecture.
In this concise guide, PureMVC creator Cliff Hall teaches the fundamentals of PureMVC development by
walking you through the construction of a complete non-trivial Adobe AIR application. Through clear
explanations and numerous ActionScript code examples, you’ll learn best practices for using the
framework’s classes in your day-to-day work. Discover how PureMVC enables you to focus on the purpose and
scope of your application, while the framework takes care of the plumbing in a maintainable and portable
way. Get a detailed overview of the PureMVC process for developing your application Model the domain by
designing the schema and creating framework-agnostic value objects Implement framework-agnostic View
components that expose an API of events and properties Use the Proxy pattern to keep track of value
objects and hide service interaction Facilitate two-way communication between a View component and the
rest of the application Stitch the Model and View tiers together with command objects in the Controller
Manage problematic View component life cycles, and learn how to reuse the Model tier
The Job Developer's Guide to the Americans with Disabilities Act Dec 31 2019
The Developer's Guide to Debugging Aug 19 2021 This book covers the full range of real-world debugging
tasks as well as basic and advanced source code debugging topics. Complete with small examples and
exercises, it can be a student 's text or professional 's reference.
Team Geek Jul 26 2019 In a perfect world, software engineers who produce the best code are the most

successful. But in our perfectly messy world, success also depends on how you work with people to get
your job done. In this highly entertaining book, Brian Fitzpatrick and Ben Collins-Sussman cover basic
patterns and anti-patterns for working with other people, teams, and users while trying to develop
software. This is valuable information from two respected software engineers whose popular series of
talks—including "Working with Poisonous People"—has attracted hundreds of thousands of followers. Writing
software is a team sport, and human factors have as much influence on the outcome as technical factors.
Even if you’ve spent decades learning the technical side of programming, this book teaches you about the
often-overlooked human component. By learning to collaborate and investing in the "soft skills" of
software engineering, you can have a much greater impact for the same amount of effort. Team Geek was
named as a Finalist in the 2013 Jolt Awards from Dr. Dobb's Journal. The publication's panel of judges
chose five notable books, published during a 12-month period ending June 30, that every serious
programmer should read.
Borland Delphi 6 Developer's Guide Mar 26 2022 Borland(r) Delphi 6 Developer's Guide is a new edition of
the #1 best-selling Delphi book by authors Steve Teixeira and Xavier Pacheco. Steve and Xavier are of the
winners of the Delphi Informant Reader's Choice Award for both Delphi 4 Developer's Guide and Delphi 5
Developer's Guide. Borland(r) Delphi 6 Developer's Guide is completely updated for Delphi 6 and includes
in-depth coverage on Borland's new CLX architecture, DBExpress Applications, SOAP, CORBA, WebSnap and
BizSnap features. It continues as a complete reference and authoritative guide to the newest version of
Delphi.
The .NET Developer's Guide to Directory Services Programming Apr 26 2022 “If you have any interest in
writing .NET programs using Active Directory or ADAM, this is the book you want to read.” —Joe Richards,
Microsoft MVP, directory services Identity and Access Management are rapidly gaining importance as key
areas of practice in the IT industry, and directory services provide the fundamental building blocks that
enable them. For enterprise developers struggling to build directory-enabled .NET applications, The .NET
Developer’s Guide to Directory Services Programming will come as a welcome aid. Microsoft MVPs Joe Kaplan
and Ryan Dunn have written a practical introduction to programming directory services, using both
versions 1.1 and 2.0 of the .NET Framework. The extensive examples in the book are in C#; a companion Web
site includes both C# and Visual Basic source code and examples. Readers will Learn to create, rename,
update, and delete objects in Active Directory and ADAM Learn to bind to and search directories
effectively and efficiently Learn to read and write attributes of all types in the directory Learn to use
directory services within ASP.NET applications Get concrete examples of common programming tasks such as
managing Active Directory and ADAM users and groups, and performing authentication Experienced .NET
developers—those building enterprise applications or simply interested in learning about directory
services—will find that The .NET Developer’s Guide to Directory Services Programming unravels the
complexities and helps them to avoid the common pitfalls that developers face.
LabVIEW May 16 2021 LabVIEW has become one of the preeminent platforms for the development of data
acquisition and data analysis programs. LabVIEW : A Developer's Guide to Real World Integration explains
how to integrate LabVIEW into real-life applications.Written by experienced LabVIEW developers and
engineers, the book describes how LabVIEW has been pivotal in solv
PHP 4 Developer's Guide Dec 11 2020 A definitive guide to the open source, HTML-embedded scripting
language explains how to use PHP 4 for a wide range of application development projects, especially
dynamic Web content, covering the latest features of PHP 4, as well as installation, configuration,
database connectivity and management, debugging, and more. Original. (Intermediate/Advanced)
The Book of CSS3 Oct 01 2022 CSS3 is behind most of the eye-catching visuals on the Web today, but the
official documentation can be dry and hard to follow and browser implementations are scattershot at best.
The Book of CSS3 distills the dense technical language of the CSS3 specification into plain English and
shows you what CSS3 can do right now, in all major browsers. With real-world examples and a focus on the
principles of good design, it extends your CSS skills, helping you transform ordinary markup into
stunning, richly-styled web pages. You'll master the latest cutting-edge CSS3 features and learn how to:
–Stylize text with fully customizable outlines, drop shadows, and other effects –Create, position, and
resize background images on the fly – Spice up static web pages with event-driven transitions and
animations –Apply 2D and 3D transformations to text and images –Use linear and radial gradients to create
smooth color transitions –Tailor a website's appearance to smartphones and other devices A companion
website includes up-to-date browser compatibility charts and live CSS3 examples for you to explore. The
Web can be an ugly place—add a little style to it with The Book of CSS3.
.NET Developer's Guide to Augmented Reality in iOS Jun 16 2021 Attention .NET developers, here is your
starting point for learning how to create and publish augmented reality (AR) apps for iOS devices. This
book introduces and explores iOS augmented reality mobile app development specifically for .NET
developers. The continued adoption and popularity of Xamarin, a tool that allows cross-platform mobile
application development, opens up many app publishing opportunities to .NET developers that were never
before possible, including AR development. You will use Xamarin to target Apple’s augmented reality
framework, ARKit, to develop augmented reality apps in the language you prefer—C#. Begin your journey
with a foundational introduction to augmented reality, ARKit, Xamarin, and .NET. You will learn how this
remarkable collaboration of technologies can produce fantastic experiences, many of them never before
tried by .NET developers. From there you will dive into the fundamentals and then explore various topics
and AR features. Throughout your learning, proof of concepts will be demonstrated to reinforce learning.
After reading this book you will have the fundamentals you need, as well as an understanding of the
overarching concepts that combine them. You will come away with an understanding of the wide range of
augmented reality features available for developers, including the newest features included in the latest

versions of ARKit. What You Will Learn Create rich commercial and personal augmented reality mobile apps
Explore the latest capabilities of ARKit Extend and customize chapter examples for building your own
amazing apps Graduate from traditional 2D UI app interfaces to immersive 3D AR interfaces Who This Book
Is For Developers who want to learn how to use .NET and C# to create augmented reality apps for iOS
devices. It is recommended that developers have some Xamarin experience and are aware of the crossplatform options available to .NET. A paid Apple developer account is not needed to experiment with the
AR code samples on your devices.
Git Essentials May 04 2020 Git Essentials is a book for for all developers, beginner to advanced, and
written to get you up to speed with the world's most popular version control system. Git has become
synonymous with VCSs and is expected to be in the wheelhouse of every developer as one of the most
fundamental tools used to coordinate software development.Stop turning to Google every time you need to
commit some code, create a feature branch, or tag a release. With this book, you'll actually learn Git
instead of just memorize the commands. We're all guilty of copy-pasting Git commands from the first
result that shows up in Google, but the important question we're missing is - is that really the right
thing for our situation? Learning and understanding these commands will help you become a more productive
member of your team.This book assumes no prior experience with Git, it applies to any operating system,
and will work with any source files that can be version controlled. It covers almost everything you need
to know, from why version control systems are considered fundamental tools to the basics of Git to
advanced operations and best practices.- Contents- Introduction- Prerequisites- Source Code ManagementGetting Started- The Basics of Git- Branching- Remote- Branching Models- Advanced Operations- Good/Bad
Practices- Conclusion
Developer's Guide to Collections in Microsoft .NET Jan 12 2021 Build the skills to apply Microsoft .NET
collections effectively Put .NET collections to work—and manage issues with GUI data binding, threading,
data querying, and storage. Led by a data collection expert, you'll gain task-oriented guidance,
exercises, and extensive code samples to tackle common problems and improve application performance. This
one-stop reference is designed for experienced Microsoft Visual Basic and C# developers—whether you’re
already using collections or just starting out. Discover how to: Implement arrays, associative arrays,
stacks, linked lists, and other collection types Apply built in .NET collection classes by learning their
methods and properties Add enumerator, dictionary, and other .NET collection interfaces to your classes
Query collections by writing simple to complex Microsoft LINQ statements Synchronize data across threads
using built in .NET synchronization classes Enhance your custom collection classes with serialization
support Use simple data binding to display collections in Windows Forms, Microsoft Silverlight, and
Windows Presentation Foundation
WiX 3.6 - A Developer's Guide to Windows Installer XML Sep 19 2021 A step-by-step tutorial with plenty
of code and examples to improve your learning curve. If you are a developer and want to create installers
for software targeting the Windows platform, then this book is for you. You'll be using plenty of XML and
ought to know the basics of writing a well-formed document. No prior experience in WiX or Windows
Installer is assumed. You should know your way around Visual Studio to compile projects, add project
references and tweak project properties.
JavaScript 1.1 Developer's Guide Nov 09 2020 A professional developer's reference for enhancing
commercial-grade Web sites explains how to use JavaScript to link applets, multimedia programs, plugins,
and more. Original. (Advanced).
I-mode Developer's Guide Apr 14 2021 Users of this book will be able to quickly and efficiently build IMode pages using any desired text editor. Following examples and instructions based on the authors'
successful experiences, developers will create or convert images from other platforms, create animations
and sound files, and develop dynamic database driven I-Mode applications and Web sites using common
scripting languages such as Perl, PHP, and Java. They will also understand the relationship between IMode and other wireless technologies, and the unique business model of I-Mode. An overview of several
"killer applications" that have fueled I-Mode's success will further prepare the reader to create
applications that take full advantage of the features of small-screen devices.
JAVA Developer's Guide Nov 29 2019 A developer's guide provides a wealth of examples that demonstrate
how to create powerful web applications, covering such topics as adding applets to HTML pages, the
HotJava browser, and integrating animation and audio. Original. (Intermediate).
Developer's Guide to Computer Game Design Jun 04 2020 An overview of the steps involved in producing an
award-winning computer game from a design perspective. The design phase of the business is essential for
developers to understand before any code is written. The CD-ROM is very competitive, containing design
elements from other leading computer game designers, and a game engine.
Visual Basic Developer's Guide to E-commerce with ASP and SQL Server Oct 28 2019 A guide to e-commerce
application development for experienced programmers explains how to use integrated Microsoft tools to
program a functional Web store
Developer's Guide to Web Application Security Jul 06 2020 Over 75% of network attacks are targeted at
the web application layer. This book provides explicit hacks, tutorials, penetration tests, and step-bystep demonstrations for security professionals and Web application developers to defend their most
vulnerable applications. This book defines Web application security, why it should be addressed earlier
in the lifecycle in development and quality assurance, and how it differs from other types of Internet
security. Additionally, the book examines the procedures and technologies that are essential to
developing, penetration testing and releasing a secure Web application. Through a review of recent Web
application breaches, the book will expose the prolific methods hackers use to execute Web attacks using
common vulnerabilities such as SQL Injection, Cross-Site Scripting and Buffer Overflows in the

application layer. By taking an in-depth look at the techniques hackers use to exploit Web applications,
readers will be better equipped to protect confidential. The Yankee Group estimates the market for Web
application-security products and services will grow to $1.74 billion by 2007 from $140 million in 2002
Author Michael Cross is a highly sought after speaker who regularly delivers Web Application
presentations at leading conferences including: Black Hat, TechnoSecurity, CanSec West, Shmoo Con,
Information Security, RSA Conferences, and more
Moodle 3.x Developer's Guide Mar 02 2020 Effortlessly ensure your application's code quality from day 1
About This Book Customize your Moodle 3.x app. Leverage the new features of Moodle 3.x by diving deep
into the Moodle development eco-system. Cater to heavy user traffic, customize learning requirements and
create custom third party plugins. Who This Book Is For This book is for Moodle developers who are
familiar with the basic Moodle functionality and have an understanding of the types of scenarios in which
the Moodle platform can be usefully employed. You must have medium-level PHP programming knowledge. You
should be familiar with HTML and XML protocols. You do not need to have prior knowledge of Moodlespecific terminology What You Will Learn Work with the different types of custom modules that can be
written for Moodle 3.x Understand how to author custom modules so they conform to the agreed Moodle 3.x
development guidelines Get familiar with the Moodle 3.x architecture—its internal and external APIs
Customize Moodle 3.x so it can integrate seamlessly with third-party applications of any kind Build a new
course format to specify the layout of a course Implement third-party graphics libraries in your plugins
Build plugins that can be themed easily Provide custom APIs that will provide the means to automate
Moodle 3 in real time In Detail The new and revamped Moodle is the top choice for developers to create
cutting edge e-learning apps that cater to different user's segments and are visually appealing as well.
This book explains how the Moodle 3.x platform provides a framework that allows developers to create a
customized e-learning solution. It begins with an exploration of the different types of plugin.. We then
continue with an investigation of creating new courses. You will create a custom plugin that pulls in
resources from a third-party repository. Then you'll learn how users can be assigned to courses and
granted the necessary permissions. Furthermore, you will develop a custom user home. At the end of the
book, we'll discuss the Web Services API to fully automate Moodle 3.x in real time. Style and approach
This book takes a step-by-step practical approach with every step explained in great detail using
practical examples. You will create custom plugins from scratch with the examples shown and create new
modules as well as extensions with the examples presented.
Perl 5 Developer's Guide Jul 18 2021 A complete reference to existing Perl technologies--the dominant
scripting language for the World Wide Web--provides instruction on the scripting languages that build
interactivity into a website--and to the upcoming compiler. Original. (Intermediate).
AutoCAD Developer's Guide to Visual LISP Oct 21 2021 Dealing mainly with means of creating automated
workstations (or CAD systems) based on the AutoCAD system this text analyzes the problem of adapting a
workplace to fit the concrete plans of the designer from a number of angles, and provides a detailed
description of the AutoLISP language. Methods for working in a Visual LISP environment, which allows you
to compile and debug programs written in AutoLISP, are provided. And methods for creating user menus
including pull-down menus, context menus, on-screen menus, and toolbars and for planning dialog boxes in
applications are thoroughly examined. Key features include: a discussion of typical designing and
programming tasks of AutoCAD developers and essential problem-solving information and useable example
codes; a detailed review of the AutoLISP programming language; use of the Diesel language to create all
necessary control elements for user menus; and practical, concise, real-world advice and examples.
Introduction to bada Sep 07 2020 An expert introduction to Samsung's new mobile platform Bada is a new
platform that runs on mass market phones and enables you to build cutting-edge applications for mobile
devices. As an access layer, bada has all the advantages of native coding and provides the power of multitasking and multi-threading. This book serves as a complete introduction to the exciting capabilities of
bada and shows you how bada offers commerce and business services with server-side support. The authors
walk you through the complete set of platform APIs and detail the architecture of bada. Code fragments
are featured throughout the book as well as examples that utilize all of the major APIs, from sensors to
maps and from phonebook to billing. Introduces Samsung's new platform, bada Explains the bada framework,
its APIs, and the bada architecture Walks you through how bada is a logically structured mobile platform
that allows you to build exciting apps for mobile devices Features code fragments and numerous examples
that address all the major APIs Discover how bada boasts the richest set of end-to-end service, commerce,
and billing APIs with this book!
Docs for Developers Nov 02 2022 Learn to integrate programming with good documentation. This book
teaches you the craft of documentation for each step in the software development lifecycle, from
understanding your users’ needs to publishing, measuring, and maintaining useful developer documentation.
Well-documented projects save time for both developers on the project and users of the software. Projects
without adequate documentation suffer from poor developer productivity, project scalability, user
adoption, and accessibility. In short: bad documentation kills projects. Docs for Developers demystifies
the process of creating great developer documentation, following a team of software developers as they
work to launch a new product. At each step along the way, you learn through examples, templates, and
principles how to create, measure, and maintain documentation—tools you can adapt to the needs of your
own organization. What You'll Learn Create friction logs and perform user research to understand your
users’ frustrations Research, draft, and write different kinds of documentation, including READMEs, API
documentation, tutorials, conceptual content, and release notes Publish and maintain documentation
alongside regular code releases Measure the success of the content you create through analytics and user
feedback Organize larger sets of documentation to help users find the right information at the right time

Who This Book Is For Ideal for software developers who need to create documentation alongside code, or
for technical writers, developer advocates, product managers, and other technical roles that create and
contribute to documentation for their products and services.
The Java Developer's Guide to Eclipse Jun 28 2022 Explains how to customize the Java integrated
development environment, covering navigation, terminology, extension, the plug-in architecture, and
frameworks.
VB.Net Web Developer's Guide Mar 14 2021 Visual Basic has long been the language of choice when
designing Windows-based applications and the Web. Touted as both the most popular and productive
computing language, Visual Basic has amassed quite a following of devoted programmers, and is a sought
after programming skill. With the introduction of .NET Enterprise, Microsoft launch VB.NET, offering a
streamlined, simplified version of Visual Basic language. With increased power, scalability,
functionality and reliability, VB.NET is positioned to be the most productive tool in a programmer's
toolbox. VB.NET Developer's Guide is written for previous Visual Basic Programmers looking to harness the
power of the new features and functionality incorporated in Visual Basic.NET. Timely coverage of newly
released product which Visual Basic users will be eager to learn VB.NET Developer's Guide is one of the
first comprehensive reference for programmers and developers anxious to learn about the new technology
Alfresco Developer Guide Nov 21 2021 Customizing Alfresco with actions, web scripts, web forms,
workflows, and more
The developer's guide to the PSG Feb 22 2022
A Developer's Guide to Amazon SimpleDB Jan 24 2022 The Complete Guide to Building Cloud Computing
Solutions with Amazon SimpleDB Using SimpleDB, any organization can leverage Amazon Web Services (AWS),
Amazon’s powerful cloud-based computing platform–and dramatically reduce the cost and resources
associated with application infrastructure. Now, for the first time, there’s a complete developer’s guide
to building production solutions with Amazon SimpleDB. Pioneering SimpleDB developer Mocky Habeeb brings
together all the hard-to-find information you need to succeed. Mocky tours the SimpleDB platform and
APIs, explains their essential characteristics and tradeoffs, and helps you determine whether your
applications are appropriate for SimpleDB. Next, he walks you through all aspects of writing, deploying,
querying, optimizing, and securing Amazon SimpleDB applications–from the basics through advanced
techniques. Throughout, Mocky draws on his unsurpassed experience supporting developers on SimpleDB’s
official Web forums. He offers practical tips and answers that can’t be found anywhere else, and presents
extensive working sample code–from snippets to complete applications. With A Developer’s Guide to Amazon
SimpleDB you will be able to Evaluate whether a project is suited for Amazon SimpleDB Write SimpleDB
applications that take full advantage of SimpleDB’s availability, scalability, and flexibility
Effectively manage the entire SimpleDB application lifecycle Deploy cloud computing applications faster
and more easily Work with SELECT and bulk data operations Fine tune queries to optimize performance
Integrate SimpleDB security into existing organizational security plans Write and enhance runtime
SimpleDB clients Build complete applications using AJAX and SimpleDB Understand low-level issues involved
in writing clients and frameworks Solve common SimpleDB usage problems and avoid hidden pitfalls This
book will be an indispensable resource for every IT professional evaluating or using SimpleDB to build
cloud-computing applications, clients, or frameworks.
Essential Skills for the Agile Developer Aug 26 2019 Agile has become today’s dominant software
development paradigm, but agile methods remain difficult to measure and improve. Essential Skills for the
Agile Developer fills this gap from the bottom up, teaching proven techniques for assessing and
optimizing both individual and team agile practices. Written by four principals of Net Objectives—one of
the world’s leading agile training and consulting firms—this book reflects their unsurpassed experience
helping organizations transition to agile. It focuses on the specific actions and insights that can
deliver the greatest design and programming improvements with economical investment. The authors reveal
key factors associated with successful agile projects and offer practical ways to measure them. Through
actual examples, they address principles, attitudes, habits, technical practices, and design
considerations—and above all, show how to bring all these together to deliver higher-value software.
Using the authors’ techniques, managers and teams can optimize the whole organization and the whole
product across its entire lifecycle. Essential Skills for the Agile Developer shows how to Perform
programming by intention Separate use from construction Consider testability before writing code Avoid
over- and under-design Succeed with Acceptance Test Driven Development (ATDD) Minimize complexity and
rework Use encapsulation more effectively and systematically Know when and how to use inheritance Prepare
for change more successfully Perform continuous integration more successfully Master powerful best
practices for design and refactoring
XML Developer's Guide Sep 27 2019 A hands-on guide to XML provides thorough coverage of the language's
Web publishing and data exchange applications, detailing such emerging XML standards as XSLT, XPath, and
XLink; offering helpful design and quality assurance measures; and including sample code, XML parsers,
XML editors, and other features on the companion CD-ROM. Original (Intermediate/Advanced)
Developer's Guide to Multiplayer Games May 28 2022 This is one of the few books on the market that
provides the programmer and developer with the details of creating computer games on the Internet with
special focus on MYSQL and Perl.
Professional Developer's Guide to Domino Aug 07 2020 The definitive tutorial and reference for Domino
developers this is more than an installation or implementation guide. The book shows Domino
administrators how to build interactive Web content with Domino tools, replicate information using the
new Domino Weblicator tool, and get a site up and running quickly. The CD-ROM includes Domino add-ons and
utilities.

ARM System Developer's Guide Apr 02 2020 Over the last ten years, the ARM architecture has become one of
the most pervasive architectures in the world, with more than 2 billion ARM-based processors embedded in
products ranging from cell phones to automotive braking systems. A world-wide community of ARM developers
in semiconductor and product design companies includes software developers, system designers and hardware
engineers. To date no book has directly addressed their need to develop the system and software for an
ARM-based system. This text fills that gap. This book provides a comprehensive description of the
operation of the ARM core from a developer’s perspective with a clear emphasis on software. It
demonstrates not only how to write efficient ARM software in C and assembly but also how to optimize
code. Example code throughout the book can be integrated into commercial products or used as templates to
enable quick creation of productive software. The book covers both the ARM and Thumb instruction sets,
covers Intel's XScale Processors, outlines distinctions among the versions of the ARM architecture,
demonstrates how to implement DSP algorithms, explains exception and interrupt handling, describes the
cache technologies that surround the ARM cores as well as the most efficient memory management
techniques. A final chapter looks forward to the future of the ARM architecture considering ARMv6, the
latest change to the instruction set, which has been designed to improve the DSP and media processing
capabilities of the architecture. * No other book describes the ARM core from a system and software
perspective. * Author team combines extensive ARM software engineering experience with an in-depth
knowledge of ARM developer needs. * Practical, executable code is fully explained in the book and
available on the publisher's Website. * Includes a simple embedded operating system.
ASP.Net Web Developer's Guide Jul 30 2022 ASP.Net Web Developer's Guide provides information to make use
of Microsoft's newest Web development platform. ASP.NET is a revolutionary programming framework that
enables the rapid development of powerful web applications and services. Part of the emerging Microsoft
.NET Platform, it provides the easiest and most scalable way to build, deploy and run distributed web
applications that can target any browser or device. ASP.NET (formerly referred to as ASP+) is more than
the next version of Active Server Pages (ASP); it is a unified Web development platform that provides the
services necessary for developers to build enterprise-class Web applications. ASP .net Web Developer's
Guide assists Web developers to quickly and easily build solutions for the Microsoft .NET platform.
Programmers who are expert in asp and other languages will find this book invaluable. This book will
appeal to all web developers - regardless of what language they are using or what platform they will be
using. Comprehensive Coverage of the Entire .net Framework for B2B commerce.
A Developer’s Guide to the Semantic Web Aug 31 2022 The Semantic Web represents a vision for how to make
the huge amount of information on the Web automatically processable by machines on a large scale. For
this purpose, a whole suite of standards, technologies and related tools have been specified and
developed over the last couple of years and they have now become the foundation for numerous new
applications. A Developer’s Guide to the Semantic Web helps the reader to learn the core standards, key
components and underlying concepts. It provides in-depth coverage of both the what-is and how-to aspects
of the Semantic Web. From Yu’s presentation, the reader will obtain not only a solid understanding about
the Semantic Web, but also learn how to combine all the pieces to build new applications on the Semantic
Web. The second edition of this book not only adds detailed coverage of the latest W3C standards such as
SPARQL 1.1 and RDB2RDF, it also updates the readers by following recent developments. More specifically,
it includes five new chapters on schema.org and semantic markup, on Semantic Web technologies used in
social networks and on new applications and projects such as data.gov and Wikidata and it also provides a
complete coding example of building a search engine that supports Rich Snippets. Software developers in
industry and students specializing in Web development or Semantic Web technologies will find in this book
the most complete guide to this exciting field available today. Based on the step-by-step presentation of
real-world projects, where the technologies and standards are applied, they will acquire the knowledge
needed to design and implement state-of-the-art applications.
Tomcat 6 Developer's Guide Dec 23 2021 Build better web applications by learning how a servlet container
actually works.
Start Small, Stay Small Oct 09 2020 Start Small, Stay Small is a step-by-step guide to launching a selffunded startup. If you're a desktop, mobile or web developer, this book is your blueprint to getting your
startup off the ground with no outside investment. This book intentionally avoids topics restricted to
venture-backed startups such as: honing your investment pitch, securing funding, and figuring out how to
use the piles of cash investors keep placing in your lap. This book assumes: * You don't have $6M of
investor funds sitting in your bank account * You're not going to relocate to the handful of startup hubs
in the world * You're not going to work 70 hour weeks for low pay with the hope of someday making
millions from stock options There's nothing wrong with pursuing venture funding and attempting to grow
fast like Amazon, Google, Twitter, and Facebook. It just so happened that most people are not in a place
to do this. Start Small, Stay Small also focuses on the single most important element of a startup that
most developers avoid: marketing. There are many great resources for learning how to write code, organize
source control, or connect to a database. This book does not cover the technical aspects developers
already know or can learn elsewhere. It focuses on finding your idea, testing it before you build, and
getting it into the hands of your customers.
Netscape Developer's Guide to Plug-ins Feb 10 2021 The first book in a series that focuses on Netscape
for developers, this book provides an overview of Netscape as a development environment. It compares and
contrasts various technologies, and describes how to write Netscape "plugins", program code that enables
applications to be launched from Netscape desktop. The CD contains code examples and reusable plugins.
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